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Update re Statement of Common and related negotiations

Thurrock Flexible Generation Limited (formerly Thurrock Power Limited) continues to engage
positively with National Highways in relation to a Statement of Common Ground. The core related
discussions are in relation to an Interface Agreement under negotiation between the parties. It is
intended that this will obviate the need for Protective Provisions in the DCO for the specific
benefit of TFGL, as long as it is agreed in time. TFGL reserves the right to submit its version of
Protective Provisions into the Examination if it is not clear that sufficient progress is being
achieved in relation to the Interface Agreement.



